
 
Garage Space Drawing 

 
 

The two spaces will continue to be rented from October 1st until September 30th. 
 
Notice of the drawing will be posted on the bulletin board in the mailroom no later 
than September 15th. 
 
The monthly fee shall be the same as the previous year unless changed by board 
action and stated in the notice placed in the mailroom. 
 
The drawing is open to resident owners of Building 15.  Winners of last year’s 
drawing are not eligible for the current drawing. 
 
All interested resident owners must sign a ballot in the main office.  The annual 
drawing will be held at least three (3) days prior to the end of September with at 
least two (2) Building 15 board members in attendance. 
 
All ballots will be drawn and placed in numerical order.  The winners will be 
notified by bulletin board announcement in the mailroom. 
 
The winners will abide by the following conditions: 
 
 

1. The space will be used only by members residing in that 
unit. 

2. If the winner declines to use (and pay for) a space, the 
next person in the drawing will be offered the use of the 
space until the following drawing. 

3. If payment is not made by the 10th of a month, the winner 
loses all rights to that space, and the next person will be 
notified concerning assumption of the space. 
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